
 
 

January 24, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We have recently received reports of 16ELBLK lids produced in Horse Cave, KY fitting too loosely. In order to 
maintain customer satisfaction with Dart products, we are recalling these lids from our distributors and from 
their customers. 
 
We have identified the issue to be limited to those 16ELBLK lids produced in Horse Cave (Dart plant number 
1011) between November 15, 2016 and November 27, 2016.  
 
Case labels are printed on each carton (an example is provided below), and cartons of recalled 16ELBLK lids 
are labeled as follows: 

 

Production Date Batch 

November 15, 2016 5000D64620 

November 20, 2016 5000D83472 

November 27, 2016 5000E02581 

November 27, 2016 5000E03216 

 

 
 

Please check your warehouse inventory, separate all 16ELBLK lids with case labels consistent with the 
examples shown above, and contact Dart Customer Service at 800-248-5960 to report how many of the 
cartons you have in inventory. 
 
Please immediately stop all sales of the recalled product, including any shipments in-transit to customers. 
 
As soon as possible, please contact your customers who have purchased the recalled lids, ask them to 
separate them and return them to your warehouse. Once we know the quantity of product to be returned, we 
will then arrange to pick up the recalled product from your warehouse and for delivery of a replacement order.  
 
Please call Dart Customer Service at (800)248-5960 with any questions regarding this product recall.  
 
Thank you for your prompt attention and continued support. 
 
DART CONTAINER CORPORATION 
 
AD/kb 


